
 

 

Resource page  
The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) is ending funding for the 
Emergency Housing Voucher (EHV) program five years sooner than expected.  
The San Diego Housing Commission (SDHC) estimates that the remaining available federal 
EHV funding will last until fall of 2026. SDHC will continue to help current EHV families pay 
their rent until the funds run out. 
Our priority is to ensure that you remain connected to resources that can support your 
transition after your rental assistance ends. To help you during this transition, we encourage 
you to connect with community resources listed in the SDHC Resource Guide and those listed 
below to explore your options.  
 
The Housing First – San Diego Hotline - (619) 578-7768 
Helps to identify other community-based housing resources for which callers may be eligible. 
 
2-1-1 San Diego  
Connects you with a housing navigator and provides referrals to community-based resources 
and Coordinated Entry Access Sites’ registration into the Coordinated Entry System (CES). 
 
Coordinated Entry Access Sites  
An Access Site is a starting point for getting connected to available housing resources. Each 
site differs in what it can provide. Please call ahead to learn more about the options available at 
the Access Site before visiting their physical location. 
 
Legal Aid Society of San Diego   
If facing eviction or needing to negotiate lease terms due to lost EHV rental assistance, contact 
Legal Aid Society of San Diego at 877-534-2524 or visit lassd.org.  
 
San Diego Housing Commission Achievement Academy  
Provides job training, career planning, and financial literacy education, such as budgeting, 
saving, and establishing good credit. Participants in the Family Self-Sufficiency program may 
earn funds in an interest-bearing escrow account as they achieve educational and employment-
related goals.  Call (619) 578-7451 or email achievementacademy@sdhc.org.  
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